

# 2019-06-25 Technical Work Stream

## Date

25 Jun 2019

## Attendees

- Prabhjot Singh Sethi
- Casey Cain
- @alex
- Daniel Pono Takamori
- Anand Rao
- Darien Hirotsu
- @pujita
- @saket
- @soujanya
- @xelez
- Jeya ganesh babu Jegatheesan

## Agenda

- Start the Recording
- Antitrust Policy
- Agenda Bashing (Roll Call, Action Items (5 minutes)
- dev-env failure for R5.1
- Code review for vrouter compilation using upstream DPDK
- General Topics

## Minutes

- **Previous action items**
  - no Joseph Gasparakis or Sukhdev Kapur
  - There is an epic for dpdk support <https://jira.tungsten.io/browse/TFB-1445>
- **dev-env failure for R5.1**
  - @alex has sent an email to use master branch
    - alex: Juniper internally changed names to 1908, etc
      - policy going forward is that patches only go into new releases, no back porting
      - no official support for old releases
    - prabhjot: need some docs on how to use/ what is supported
    - alex: contrail-dev-env still exists, some overlap with tf-devstack
    - prabhjot: make sure community docs are in place
    - alex: still a work in progress
- **Code review for vrouter compilation using upstream DPDK**
  - prabhjot: submitted 2 patches
    - please review! <https://review.opencontrail.org/#/c/51953/>
    - <https://review.opencontrail.org/#/c/52019/>
    - **hoping to get some resources from juniper to review**
      - verify there aren't any breaking changes
- xelez: docs are outdated
  - pono: <https://gerrit.tungsten.io/r/admin/repos/docs>
    - there is a docs working group and also the confluence where docs can be added
    - **please join the docs@ mailing list** <https://lists.tungsten.io/g/docs/topics>
    - There is a 'Documentation' component on Jira <https://jira.tungsten.io/browse/TFB-1449?jql=component%20%3D%20Documentation>
  - [xelez: https://tungstenfabric.github.io/website/#start-developing-tungsten-fabric](https://tungstenfabric.github.io/website/#start-developing-tungsten-fabric)
    - build docs on website are out of date
  - **pono: please send any issues or questions to docs@**
- casey: we should be receiving a community survey from the Linux Foundation
  - please give honest and direct feedback
  - data will be used for improving support for LF communities and projects
- prabhjot: [Rudra Dubey](#) couldn't join this meeting due to 'host is on another meeting' issue
- casey: meeting was tied up at the start, had to force close the other one

## Action items

- ✓ Prabhjot Singh Sethi send email to dev list about compilation using pre built dpdk binaries
- ✓ Prabhjot Singh Sethi follow up with intel on the performance testing effort